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The C&H Hog farm should be allowed and encouraged to continue its
operations in Newton County. This is a family farm that has met or
exceeded all requirements to ensure that it doesn't pollute the Buffalo River
or any other stream or area. Practically all of the so called
"environmentalists” who oppose this farm live at least 100 miles away and
understand little about how hogs are raised, how the waste is disposed or,
or the ecology of the Buffalo River Watershed, but rather they operate on
emotions, void of any scientific evidence to support their claims.

Harlie Treat

Leslie, Arkansas
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